

MANCHESTER UNITED SUPPORTERS GIBRALTAR BRANCH

Founded 1993

(Registered with Manchester United Football Club)

Patron: The Hon. Sir Peter R. Caruana QC, Hon. President: Chris Smalling, Life President: Clive A. Moberley

NEWSLETTER No 1C of 2015/2016 (30th AUGUST 2015)

Dear Members,

23RD OFFICIAL BRANCH TRIP

Once again this is the time of the season when we need to plan our Official Trip to Manchester. This will be no less than our 23rd Official Branch Trip to the Theatre of Dreams, and whilst we have seen many clubs from all over Europe, we believe this is the second time that we face Russian opposition.

The games which the group will watch are the following:

- Tuesday, 3rd November, 2015- United v. CSKA
- Saturday, 7th November, 2015- United v. W.B.A

A meeting will be held on Tuesday, 8th September, 2015 at 7.30 pm to discuss the 23rd Official Branch Trip to Manchester. If you are interested in making the trip, it is important that you attend the meeting; however, if you are not in Gibraltar or cannot attend the meeting, we suggest you contact the Chairman or Branch Secretary at the first opportunity.

A deposit of £200 per person will be requested at the said meeting to book your place on the trip. This is necessary as we have only 2 months to obtain flights, accommodation and tickets.

We shall also be holding the draw for the raffle for the free trip at this meeting.

Hope to see you there.

THE COMMITTEE